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ATTENTION  Senate
FROM Jon Daver, Vice-President, Acadenmuc and

Provost, and Chair, SCUP
RE:

Language (SCUP 09-60)

DATE  December 16, 2000
PAGES 1)1

Faculty of Arts and Socual Saiences: Deletion of the Post Bacealaureate Diploma in Teaching English as a Sceond

At its December 16, 2009 meeting SCUP reviewed and approved the proposal to delete the Post
Baccalaurcate Diploma in Teaching English as a Second Language within the Faculty of Arts and Social

Sciences,

Motion

That Senate approve and recommend to the Board of Governors the deletion of the Post Baccalaurcate
Diploma in Teaching English as a Second Language within the Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences.

encl.

c: T, Perry

SIMON FRASER UNIVERSITY THINKING OF THE WORLD




MEMO

SCUP 09-60

OFFICE OF THE
ASSOCIATE VICE PRESIDENT ACADEMIC AND ASSOCIATE PROVOST

To:

Senate Committee On University
Priorities

FROM Bill Krane, Chair /
Senate Committee on Undergraduate Studies
/
| re Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences [SCUS 09-45m|
| oare November 18, 2009 |

Action undertaken by the Senate Committee on Undergraduate Studies
at its meeting of November 5, 2009 gives rise to the following
recommendation:

Motion

That SCUP approve and recommend to Senate the deletion of the Post
Baccalaureate Diploma in Teaching English as a Second Language.

The relevant documentation for review by SCUP is attached.

/.

SIMON FRASER UNIVERSITY THINKING OF THE WORLD
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Fwd: deletion of PBD Fri Oct 30 2009 12:45:00 GMT-0700 (Pacific Daylight Time)
From: dpaterso@sfu.ca

To: budra@sfu.ca; hebner@sfu.ca
Cc: joah@sfu.ca SCUS 09-45m

This is fine with the Faculty of Education.
Somry for the delay, Jo.
dp

Begin forwarded message:

From: joah@sfu.ca

Date: October 30, 2009 11:58:12 AMPDT

To: Paul Budra <budra@sfu.ca>, David Paterson <dpaterso@sfu.ca>
Subject: deletion of PBD

Reply-To: Jo Hinchliffe <joah@sfu.ca>

Hi Paul and David

The deletion of the PBD in Teaching English....was tabled at the last SCUS meeting pending
support or submission from the Faculty of Education, within which the program officially
resides. I don't believe I have received anything??

Jo Hinchliffe

Assistant Registrar

Student Services, SFU

778-782-5350

778-782-5732(fax)
http//students.sfu.ca/academicinte grity/
http//students.sfu.ca/convocationy

http//students.sfiL.ca/advisimg/academic/withdrawals. htm|
http//students.sfu.ca/calendar/
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SENATE COMMITTEE ON
UNDERGRADUATE STUDIES

PROGRAM DELETION

Existing Program:  Post Baccalaureate Diploma in Teaching English as a Second
Language

FROM:

o = oo
SCIIIoTy Q1O vy ».

Admission-Requirement;




amAa Ay

Students-complete both-of

EDUC467-4 Cursicul ” ion-in Teaching English s .
EDUCA4704E . i Teaching Stud Who-Have Limited English-Profiei S usits
Nete-Only-students-whe-have-a-current-teaching-placement-should-enrol-in EDYC470-In

exceptional-circumstances;-alternative-arrangements-may-be-made-after-consultation-with-the

plas-8—12-units-chosen-from-the-following



Note-These-with-ereditfor courses-in-this-list-through-previous-programs-may-not-complete

LING-350-3-First Lansuag

TO:

DELETE



RATIONALE:

This PBD pregram has not been offered for years because the Faculty of Education will no
longer mount one of its Key courses, a practicum. The Linguistics Department has stated that
it will mount the practicum itself, but this has not been accepted. However, the Faculty of
Education will not modify the program either; thus it exists in zombie form and misleads
students by continuing to be in the calendar. it must go.

If this course replicates the content of a previously approved course to the extent that students
should not receive credit for both courses, this should be noted in the prerequisite.

Effective term and year: Summer 2010



